
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL BHOPAL 

                    Dt: 03/09/2016 

Dear Parents, 

 Greetings from St. Montfort School, Bhopal 

1. As it was communicated to you through my  previous circular ,We will be having Teacher’s day 

celebration on 5th  Sep 2016 .Students of classes 6th to 12th will come to school as usual and will 

leave from school at 10:am .It will be holiday for classes Nursery to 5th . 

2. Though I have requested you earlier too again it’s my humble request that if your ward is 

coming to school by private vehicle (zero number). Kindly sent the name of the drivers 

,conductor along with their mobile number ,copy of the license and report of their police 

verification .It is a must for the safety of every child .It has come to your notice that there are 

few drivers who bring your ward not have licence to drive vehicle. kindly treat this is as most 

important and urgent. 

3. Students will be having their S.A.1 /Half yearly exams from 9th Sep 2016.I wish all my students 

best of luck for the exam and I am sure they are all doing hard work to prove their best in exam. 

Sincerely for the cause of Education 

 

           

Bro.T. Alex 

Principal 


